October 25, 2011 File:

Honourable Mary McNeil

Ministry of Children and Family Development
PO Box 9057 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W SE2

Dear Minister McNeil:

Re: Provincial cutbacks to housing and program supports funded by
Community Living BC

Please note that the Village of Belcarra Council at its meeting held Monday, October 24,
2011, passed the following resolution:

“That Council urge the Provincial Government to end funding cuts, implement a
moratorium on the closure of group homes and provide sufficient financial
resources both to maintain this vital housing resource and address growing
waitlists;”

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office at 604-937-4100.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ralph E. Drew
Mayor

cc: BC Community Living Action Group
Lower Mainland Local Government Association
Union of British Columbia Municipalities
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